
DEFEND AGAINST
CORONAVIRUS
To protect our patients, visitors, 
and staff, we have implemented 
new visiting guidelines:

	+ Sick visitors will not be allowed to visit patients.

	+ Visitors must be age 12 or older.

	+ Only one visitor per adult patient.

	+ Two visitors per patient in Pediatrics/NICU 
(parents, guardians, or family care partners only).

	+ Two visitors for obstetric patients  
(partners and grandparents only).

Thank you for  
your cooperation.


